
Newsletter 8 June 2017 

 

Dear NDF member, 

 

You may not be aware that a very large development of upmarket retirement homes is 

being planned on the old Gondar Gardens reservoir site. 

 

The developers,  LifeCare Residences, are holding a community consultation event 

about the plans to be held at the Emmanuel Church on this  Saturday 10th June, 2-5 pm 

. 

 

If you are interested, please go along and register your views. The NDF will be putting 

forward its views on how the proposal does not fit with the Neighbourhood Plan and will 

be supporting local resident associations. 

 

Apologies for the late notification from us.  The LifeCare leaflet is available here. 

 

Keith Moffitt and Nick Jackson 

(Co-chairs) 

http://ndpwesthampstead.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7e540fb73fe319886ecd33ad8&id=1ab4d22dc1&e=708e690501

